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“We,   at   Anza,   believe   that   everyone   is   someone   special.    We   provide   a   safe,   supportive,   
and   enriching   environment   where   our   students   can   develop   a   positive   self-image,   

achieve   academic    excellence,   and   become   responsible   citizens .”  
________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 
Dear   Families,  

 
Welcome   to   the   2020/2021   school   year!   
 
I   hope   that   you   are   all   in   good   health   and   that   you   were   able   to   �ind   safe   ways   to   spend   time   with  
your   friends   and   loved   during   summer.   On   behalf   of   the   teachers,   administrators,   and   staff,   I   want  
to   welcome   everyone   to   our   Anza   family.   
 
Our   teachers   have   been   working   diligently   through   summer   to   �ind   and   learn   about   innovative  
ways   to   support   students   during   distance   learning   and   are   committed   to   make   this   a   great   year   for  
our   students.   Anza   teachers   are   dedicated   to   ensuring   that   students   have   a   positive   elementary  
school   experience.   One   where   students   feel   supported   and   cared   for.   It   is   the   sense   of   belonging  
that   truly   helps   a   child   succeed.  
 
We			will			be			kicking			off			our			virtual			school			year			on			Monday,			September			1	st	.	 
Class   lists   will   not   be   posted   in   person,   this   year.   Instead   you   will   receive   an   email   with   class  
information.   We   will   have   information   about   schedules   available   soon.   Thank   you   in   advance   for   all  
you   do   to   support   your   children   and   the   Anza   community.   Now   more   than   ever,   it   will   take   all   of   us  
working   together   to   make   this   another   successful   year.   
 
Beginning   August   20 th ,   I   will   be   sending   weekly   e-mails   with   important   information   and   updates.  
Please   make   the   time   to   read   them.   You   can   also   visit   our   website   at    www. anza.wiseburn .org    to   get  
the   most   current   information.    I   recommend   that   you   also   visit   the   Wiseburn   Uni�ied   School  
District   website   at    www. anza.wiseburn .org    .    There,   you   will   �ind   a   copy   of   the   Wiseburn   calendar  
and   information   about   our   school   district.  
 
We   look   forward   to   another   amazing   year!   
 
In   partnership,  
 
Alberto   Paredes  
Principal  
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